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Transgender people are a natural variation of humanity, whose self-determination and
success has until recently been held back by lack of access to treatments that reduce 
distress. Affirming care, which is far and away proven to be more effective than any 
other, allows transgender Mainers to be positive contributors to their families, 
communities, and state economy and general welfare. Any attempt to limit access to 
affirming care can be motivated nothing other than animus. Harming trans Mainers 
and the practicioners that treat them harms Maine. 
Reject this attempt to harm Maine.


